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Review of NICE Diagnostics Guidance No. DG1; The 
EOS 2D/3D imaging system: review decision 
Decision to move the existing guidance to the static list. 

We were proposing that the guidance was moved to the static list. Responses received 
during the consultation suggested that this may not be the most appropriate course of 
action. We decided to defer the consideration of the review until October 2016 to enable 
the development of further evidence. 

In October 2016 stakeholders were contacted and asked to provide any new evidence 
which was relevant to DG1. After consideration of all of the new evidence, we have 
decided to move the guidance to the static list. The NICE Guidance Executive has 
approved this decision. 
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